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Project completed 
The project Diversity Inside Out has been completed. The 
partners had their last meeting in the middle of July, where they 
discussed what they will take with them from the project and 
how the main products of the project can be used.  
 
Here you can see a video about the last part of the project, click 
on the picture to watch the video:  

 

 

 

Satisfaction with 
the conversation 
clubs 
The third part of the project were 
conversation clubs about 
diversity in the workplace.  

There was high engagement in 
both countries. What the 
participants felt stood out were 
the diversity cards. You can 
access the cards here. 

80% of participants said they left 
the training with better 
knowledge of diversity and 
inclusion in the workplace. 

Participants said after the 
training: 

„The conversation and sharing 
was the most enjoyable and 
beneficial aspect of the session 
for me“. 

 

„Puts things into perspective. 
Learning about different 
realities“. 

 

 

The partners met for the last time in July. 
 

 

"The European Commission support for the production of this publication does not 
constitute an endorsement of the contents which reflects the views only of the authors, 
and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of 
the information contained therein." 

https://www.jafnretti.is/is/vinnumarkadur/jofn-medferd-a-vinnumarkadi/fjolbreytnispjold
https://youtu.be/SdFcOF9RkjI

